Burlington Township

Fountain Woods School

601 Fountain Avenue Burlington, New Jersey 08016 www.burltwpsch.org/fw.php

John W. Johnson Principal Jason Strouse Vice Principal Telephone 609-387-1799



You are all cordially invited to Fountain Woods School's 3rd Grade Back to School Night!



Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to invite you to join us for an opportunity to meet your child's teacher(s), learn about our exciting programs, and become more familiar with our school! As you all hopefully know, Fountain Woods School will be hosting its Back to School program for 3rd grade on **Monday, September 25th**.

Unfortunately, we have to split our Back to School Nights to minimize some of the parking and traffic difficulties we've experienced in the past. (Presentations by the 4th and 5th grade teachers, as well as the chorus, orchestra, and band teachers / directors, will be held the previous Monday evening, September 18th.)

Attention: This event is for parents and guardians. We respectfully ask that you make every effort possible to leave children at home. Limited seating in the classrooms will not allow for the children to be in the rooms during the presentations. If you absolutely must bring children, please direct them to sit quietly in the hallways. We suggest you have them bring a book to read. We are not able to provide supervision, so parents are responsible for the actions and behavior of the children. Children are to remain outside the appropriate classroom and are not to move around the building unsupervised, as this could present a very real safety issue. We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this important matter.

Here is an agenda for the evening's events:

6:15 – 6:30	Parents sign-in (child's homeroom)
6:30 - 6:45	Video Welcome & Brief Presentation – classrooms
6:50-7:25	3 rd grade <u>core subject class presentations</u>



A few additional notes:

- A number of tables will be set up in our main hallway, including one for our Fountain Woods Family Association and Renaissance. Please stop by when you get a chance!
- Parents: <u>Please do not arrive before 6:15 p.m.</u> on Monday evening. Many of our staff members return to their homes in the afternoon to attend to their own children and families before returning to the school. The classrooms will be locked until their return.

We hope all of you can attend this important and informative program. Our goal is to instill *in you* the same enthusiasm and excitement your children have demonstrated as they stepped into our school today. We are confident that, following the presentations, you will know . . .

"Fountain Woods School is a great place to learn, play, and grow!"

Sincerely, Mr. Johnson and Mr. Strouse